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28th March 2024 
 

 

TO:  Parents and Carers  
 
RE: College Logo Uniform Transition 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

In 2022, Northside Christian College launched a new College logo. All uniform items available for 

purchase at Academy Uniforms now bear the new 2022 College logo. 
 

Since the release of the current 2022 College logo, students have been wearing a mix of uniforms 

bearing the following three College logos: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         2013 College Logo          2016 College Logo               2022 College Logo 

 

I am writing to inform you that the College will be now be phasing out the appearance of the 2013 logo 

on its uniforms. 
 

From Term 1 2026, students may only wear uniforms that bear the 2016 logo and/or the 2022 logo. This 

includes school bags for Primary and Secondary School students. The College is giving families two 

years notice of this change to assist families in planning their uniform purchases.  
 

The 2013 College logo was not permitted to be sold at the recent Second Hand Uniform Sale and 

moving forward, it will no longer be permitted to be sold via the Second Hand Uniform Facebook group. 

By promoting this change, families will be better placed in ensuring that they are purchasing or gifting 

school uniforms that are compliant with the College Uniform Policy. 
 

From Term 1 2028, Primary and Secondary School students may only wear uniforms that bear the 2022 

logo. This excludes the school bag and hat for Primary School students. 

 

From Term 1 2029, all items of uniform including the College bag and hat must bear the 2022 logo. 

 

From 1st December 2026, families will no longer be permitted to sell uniform items bearing the 2016 

College logo at the Second Hand Uniform Sale or via the Second Hand Uniform Facebook group. 
 

Northside is proud of its College uniform and the sense of belonging it gives our students. I hope that the 

advanced notice of this change will enable families to plan their uniform purchases over the next two 

years.  
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I thank you in advance for your cooperation and support as the College moves to unify and improve the 
uniform standards at the College. 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
 

 

Michael Bond 
Principal 


